
 

 

“Food is our common ground, a universal experience.” James Beard 

 
Come experience some of the best food in our Universe and 
support a great Travis County program - at the same time and in 
the same place.  On Monday, August 13th , our friends at the 
Good Luck Grill will donate a percentage of your check to the    
4-H program in Travis County.   Please invite your family, friends, 
neighbors and colleagues to enjoy great food and support this 
worthwhile program. 

5:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

14605 FM 973 N 

Manor, TX 

Questions: Email Cory 

cmtalley@ag.tamu.edu 

Cooperative efforts of Travis County and the Texas A&M AgriLife Extension Service have made the Travis County 4-H pro-
gram possible. Educational programs of the Texas A&M AgriLife Extension Service and the Prairie View A&M University 

Cooperative Extension Program are open to all people without regard to race, color, religion, sex, national origin, age, disability, 

genetic information, or veteran status. The Texas A&M University System, U.S. Department of Agriculture and the County 
Commissioners Courts of Texas Cooperating.  


